
Wakefield Veterans Advisory Board 

 

Meeting Minutes 

 

Tuesday, March 20, 2018 

 

Call to Order 

Co-Chairman Pam Hart called the meeting to order at 6:30 pm in the Second Floor Conference Room, 

Wakefield Town Hall, followed by the Pledge of Allegiance to the Flag. 

 

Roll Call 

Absent was Chairman Jay Pinette. 

 

Recognized guests were Mike Leone, US Army veteran, and Deb Butler, candidate for Wakefield 

Board of Selectmen. 

 

Motion to approve February 2018 meeting minutes: Tom Collins made a motion to approve, seconded 

by Richard Pearson, voted and so approved. 

 

VSO Report 

Due to the absence of Wakefield's Veterans Service Officer, there was no report . 

Currently,VSO Burke is still interviewing applicants for the position of VSO for the town of Wakefield. 

 

The Veterans Food Market scheduled for this month has been canceled due to a decision of the Greater 

Boston Food Bank. 

 

Project List 

Due to Board Chairman Pinette being unable to attend, discussion on VAB Bylaws were tabled until the 

April meeting. 

 

New Business 

No new business was considered. 

 

Richard Pearson made a motion for adjournment, seconded by Bill Walsh.  The meeting adjourned at 

7:40 pm. 

 

Minutes submitted by: Pam Hart 

 

Minutes approved by: Jay Pinette 


